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27th November 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Year 3 and Year 4 performance of Jack and the Beanstalk will be held at 9.30am and 2.30pm on 
Friday 15th December.  Due to high demand, there are two showings.  However, there are a limited 
number of tickets and we are only be able to issue two tickets per family for 1 performance up to a 
maximum of 120 tickets in any one show due to safety precautions.  
 
Please complete the electronic form as quickly as possible no later than Monday 8th December to help 
with the preparation of the productions.  
 
Due to limited space in the hall and to prevent disturbances and distractions, we ask parents not to bring 
younger brothers and sisters into the performance.  We will be providing a crèche for those that need it.  If 
you require places at the crèche, please provide the information requested on the electronic slip. . 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

N Sayers           

 

Mrs. N Sayers 

Principal 
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